

July 5, 2018

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King Drive San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Thank you for your letter of February 26, 2018, notifying the Commission of a change in name and address for a previously approved off-campus instructional site in San Antonio, TX, effective spring 2018.

The old address is:

Workforce Center of Excellence – Alamo Academies 800 Quintana Road, Building 8 San Antonio, TX 78211

The new address is:

St. Philip's College Southwest Campus Workforce Center of Excellence – Alamo Academies 800 Quintana Road San Antonio, TX 78211

This site will continue offering instruction in the Advanced Manufacturing Technology program and others, as previously approved in 2014.

The Commission accepts notification of the new name and address for the off-campus instructional site.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Wange

KWS/SKO:efk

cc: Dr. Maria Hinojosa, Director of Institutional Planning, Research, and Effectiveness

Dr. Patricia L. Donat